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Dear Medicaid Provider, 
 
The Office of MaineCare Services has alerted prescribers that we extended the September 1, 2025 deadline to 
allow more providers to complete the enrollment process. We will soon require prescriptions only to be 
written by enrolled MaineCare prescribers. Pharmacies should promptly notify prescribers who are not 
enrolled to help avoid future claim denials.  
 
For assistance, contact Provider Enrollment at 1-866-690-5585. 

To: MaineCare Providers 

From: Dan Mickool R.Ph, M.S., Ed D Associate Director of Pharmacy 

Date: August 29, 2025 

Re: MaineCare Enrollment Update  

  
 


